
Glen Echo Park, Inc
15400 7th Cone, RR 2
Kettleby ON LOG 1 JO

August 21,2009

Dear Members:

As we are all aware, the passage of time forces us to confront certain
decisions. That time has come for us, Mary and me, and with sadness in our
hearts, we regret to inform you that Glen Echo will close its doors to our
friends as of October 1,2009. Our regrets come from the fact that for a
period of 5 years, we actively tried to sell Glen Echo to a party that would
continue the naturist tradition of Glen Echo. A listing with a major real
estate firm resulted in no offers. Other offers were inadequate and not in the
best interest of Glen Echo and us. As we reached and passed retirement age,
we were compelled to sell Glen Echo, in spite of our deepest desire to see
Glen Echo continue as a naturist park. It is this fact that causes us our
greatest regret.

This wonderful property of rolling hills and lush forest inspired us to create
Glen Echo, a haven for fellow naturists and a home for us. From its humble
beginnings, through our efforts, and those of the founding members, Glen
Echo has been an Eden for the past 54 years.

Now we thank and express our gratitude to all who have been part of the
Glen Echo family, from the founding members to each of you today who
have enjoyed the Glen Echo experience.

All members entitled to a refund for the annual fees paid, will receive the
refund as soon as possible.

May God bless each and every one of you.

Sincerely,

Mary and Edward Todorowsky


